
 

 VISITING PASTOR   
 

On June 19th we are blessed to have Rev. Rainer Richter 

preaching for us. Below is a little information about him. 
(provided by St. Pete’s UMC of Wellington website: http://www.stpeters-umc.org/

staff/staff_rainer_richter.asp) 
 

Rev. Rainer Richter was born in 

Maine, but raised in Miami, Florida. 

He graduated from Asbury College 

in 1973 with a BA degree in Biology/

Secondary education. He then  

became a science teacher in Miami 

for three years before he answered 

the call to prepare for the full-time 

ministry. Upon graduation from  

Asbury Theological Seminary in 1978, he was appointed 

as Associate pastor of Anona UMC in Largo, Florida. He 

and his wife, Sheila have served churches in Miami 

Springs, and Ormond Beach before coming to St. Peter's 

United Methodist Church of Wellington, Florida, where 

he served as Senior Pastor for over 22 years. 

 

Rainer & Sheila have two grown children. Jennifer is 

married to Josh Fulmer and they have two sons, Wesley 

Owen and Benjamin Felix. They live in Clermont, Fl 

where Jennifer teaches at Pine Ridge Elementary school. 

Wayne is married to Katie and lives in Stuart. They have 

three children, Claire Nicole, John Felix and Kara Jane. 

Wayne is an attorney with offices in West Palm Beach 

and Stuart. 

 

Sheila works for the Florida Department of  

Transportation (Turnpike Enterprise) as an  

Administrative Assistant. Her offices are in Stuart and 

Port St. Lucie. When they have time, they both love to 

travel, Rainer enjoys motorcycling and has named his 

2005 Harley-Davidson Road King - "Visitation!". 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Vacation Bible School         June 6-9 
 
Last FUMC of Jupiter sermon of Dr. Griswold  
and appreciation luncheon in his honor     June 12 
(Fellowship Hall following 2nd Service) 
 
Gatherers’ Meeting                                        June 13 
 (Prayer beads-guest speaker, Myssi Veronee) 
 
Last day for Dr. Griswold in office       June 13 
 
CEC Summer Camp Begins        June 13 
 
Guest preacher Dr. Rainer Richter               June 19 
 (Happy Father’s Day!) 
 
CEC Reading Camp Begins          June 20 
 
Guest preacher Rev. Dr. Marta Burke          June 26 
 
Dedication of bench to Tamra Williams      June 26 
 
Reverend Susan Gray in Office                     July 5  
 
Reverend Susan Gray’s first service and     July 10 
welcoming luncheon (Fellowship Hall following 2nd 
service) 
 

Look for more information in upcoming  
bulletins and Messengers. 

 

We have many upcoming events. 
Mark Your Calendars! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our mid-week evening study continues 

this Wednesday, June 8th at 6:30 PM in the 

Music Suite. Come and join us! Our topic 

is the book and video study, “Revival: The 

Faith that Wesley Lived,” by pastor and  

author Adam Hamilton. Each week we will 

see the places where John Wesley lived, 

studied, and preached. We will be  

acquainted with Wesley’s theology and 

with how his faith guides us even today in 

our Christian outreach. The study will be 

led by John Price. Textbooks will be  

provided. 

Gatherers’ Meeting 

On June 13th at 7 PM in the 

Fellowship Hall, the  

Gatherers’ will be having 

their next meeting. We are 

thrilled to announce, Myssi 

Veronee, as the guest  

speaker. She will be providing a  

presentation and crafts class on prayer 

beads. Please sign up at the Welcome  

Center if you and 

your friends would 

like to participate in 

this fun, easy-to-make 

craft. Material packets   

are $3.00/person. 



 

“...Surf Shack: Catch the Wave of God’s Amazing Love ... fits 

the bill for a perfect beach-themed getaway for kids to bask in 

the love of the Son and come away with an understanding of 

God’s awesome power. ... Kids ... will encounter God’s  

awesomeness through Bible stories of the amazing ways God 

has moved in the lives of others before embarking on the 

breathtaking adventure of participating in God’s love. [VBS] will  

become an ocean of excitement as kids and leaders (Surfers 

and Lifeguards) enjoy beach–themed music, crafts, Science  

projects, recreation, Bible stories and more, becoming fully 

equipped to live out God’s mission in their lives. ...Throughout 

the adventure, children will learn how: 
 God created the world to show God’s love for us in a truly epic way. 

 God helps and protects us in amazing, unexpected ways. With God’s help, 

we can also help others. 

 Jesus is God’s Son, loved by God. And the evidence of God’s amazing love 

for us is that we get to receive and be part of God’s love. 

 God can bring peace to any situation and calm our fears, even when things 

aren’t going well. 

 God wants to show love through us. Jesus invites us and sends us to  

participate in this amazing experience.” (Press release by Abingdon Press at http://

www.abingdonpress.com/news/1462/surf-shack-vbs-encourages-kids-to-catch-the-wave-of-

gods-amazing-love-cokesbury-reveals-2016-theme#.V09NBHzmodU)  

         A LOOK BACK AT 2015 VBS: G-FORCE 

 
 

WEEKLY MESSENGER 
   Find out what’s going on at FUMC! 

         Worship Services 9 & 10:30  

                                                              June 5, 2016 

 

 

 

 

HABIT FOR HUMANITY  

LOOKING FOR   

VOLUNTEERS 

Habit for Humanity works to put 

God’s love into action, bringing  

people together to build homes, 

communities, and hope.  Their vision 

is a world where everyone has a decent place to live. 

Volunteers are a vital part of their mission and vision. 

Habitat for Humanity Palm Beach County is looking 

for volunteers in their Thrift Store where a retired 

woman/man, a stay-at-home mom, a student, a church 

member, or someone new to Palm Beach can give 3-4 

hours a week and meet new people, have fun, dig 

through treasures, greet customers, complete  

community service hours, and learn a new skill.   

 

Stewardship Corner 

from your Finance Team 
For the week of Sunday, May 29, 2016 

 

Contributions & gifts  

for ministry and property            $3,222.00 

  

Average weekly receipts needed      $9,660.00 

for ministry and property 

 

Surplus or (Deficit)              ($6,438.00) 

 

“The Summer heat is here to stay, 

Don’t let that keep your contributions away.” 

(Anonymous) 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Get ready to “Catch the Wave of God’s Amazing 
Love” as Vacation Bible School starts this week!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              MEET OUR VBS DIRECTOR 

Kathleen Worley is the VBS Director and the  

Director of Children's Ministries here at 

FUMC of Jupiter. Kathleen, her husband David 

and her children, David & Victorea live in  

Jupiter. Kathleen is a true native of the town, 

having attended Jupiter Preschool, Jupiter  

Elementary, Jupiter Middle,  and Jupiter High. 

After David was honorably discharged from 

the Army, Kathleen attended Palm Beach Atlantic University 

graduating from their school of ministry, with a degree in 

Christian Leadership and Youth Ministry. Kathleen has over 20 

years of experience working in the field of youth ministry and 

programing for children. 


